
 
 
 

 
Out of Area Registration Policy (Registration without home visits) 

Thank you for asking to register with us as an out of area patient. Any patients registering with us 
after 5thJanuary 2015 who do not live in our illustrated catchment area (available at reception) are 
classed as ‘Out of Area Patients’ and will need their registration approved by management. 

 
This service is intended for patients where it is more convenient for them to attend a GP further 
away from their home address, for example, because it is close to work.  
 
In applying we ask you to declare that: - 
 

- You would be able to attend the Practice any day between Monday to Friday 
 

- You do not have any personal factors or any concerns about your own health where these 
issues may put you at risk of not being able to attend the Practice 
 

- You understand that you may need to attend the Practice to collect items such as 
prescriptions and can make these arrangements for yourself 
 

- It is more practical for you to attend this Practice than one closer to your home address 
 

- You understand that if your health needs change, or you end up accessing other services 
(such as home visiting doctor) that we can review your registration and ask you to register 
at a GP close to home 
 

- The registration is at our discretion and if we feel that after registering you, your care needs 
are more complex, then we can review your registration and ask you to register at a GP 
closer to home. 

 
As you live outside of the practice area (catchment) we will be your registered doctor but under the 
out of area guidance we are not required to provide you with a home visit.  
 
You may on occasion, develop an urgent illness or injury at home that means attending the GP 
surgery as normal would not be appropriate. 
 
If you require a GP and are too unwell to attend, contact the practice in the first instance. If we 
determine you need access to services local to where you live we would ask you to call NHS 111. 
 
In these circumstances NHS 111 will direct you to the local service that has been established by 
NHS England for patients such as you. This local service could be a GP practice near to where 
you live, the local walk-in or urgent care centre, or a minor injuries unit. 
 
This local service will then decide if you can attend for an urgent face to face appointment with a 
healthcare professional or if a home visit is needed which will be based on your individual 
circumstances.  
 
 
Once you have read all information provided to you about our out of area registration 
policy and decided you would still like to register with us, please complete the following 
application form… 
 



 
Out of Area Registration Application Form 

 
 

Name: 

 

Date of birth: 

 

Address: 

 

 

Contact number: 

 

Reason for registering as an out of area patient: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I can confirm that I have read all terms and conditions of my registration and understand that my 

registration is subject to management approval.     (Please tick the box provided and sign below)  

 

 

Signature of patient………………………………………………………… Date………………………………….. 


